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July 1, 2020 
 
 
Greetings, Viking Band! 
 
I hope that you all are enjoying your summer break and have had an opportunity to rest up 
and spend quality time with your family.  I know these are unprecedented times, but I have 
no doubt in the human spirit that we will get through this together.   
 
I want to reassure you all that we have been working diligently behind the scenes to plan for 
the upcoming marching season and the school year.  While I understand there are many 
questions and concerns as the school year approaches, I want you to know that we continue 
to plan and make adjustments as necessary to ensure we are able to what we need to do 
while keeping your safety the top priority. 
 
There will be many changes and adjustments that we will enact as we begin practicing this 
summer.  I ask for your understanding and flexibility as we implement these new changes, 
and please understand that many of the changes are required from the state level to ensure 
your safety and those around you. 
 
We will begin our summer practice with full high school band on Monday, July 27th 
at 8:00am.  Please review the summer schedule below and ensure you are able to attend all 
of our practice times.  These practice times will be important in order to get a strong head 
start before our unique school year begins. 
  

SUMMER SCHEDULE 
July 
23-24   Leadership Team Camp 8:00am-4:00pm 
27-31   Full Band Rehearsal  8:00am-11:00am/1:00pm-4:00pm 
    
August 
3-5   Full Band Rehearsal  8:00am-11:00am/1:00pm-4:00pm 
6-7   Full Band Rehearsal  5:00pm-9:00pm 
10-11   Full Band Rehearsal  5:00pm-9:00pm 
12   Full Band Rehearsal  5:00pm-8:00pm 
13   First Day of School  No Rehearsal 
14   Full Band Rehearsal  7:15am-8:45am 
17   Regular Marching Band Schedule Begins 
   We will communicate this schedule as more information comes from  
   the state. 
 
 



I will begin updating the website weekly.  Please check it each Monday for the most up-to-
date information – www.lagovistabands.com!  If you have not added us on Facebook, please 
join the “Lago Vista Band Boosters” group. 
 
Over the next couple of weeks, you will no doubt begin hearing many different scenarios or 
decisions on the news and social media.  I will continue working with our district 
administration and follow their recommendations as to what is best for our community.  I 
ask that you refer to our website for all information regarding the Viking Band as some 
decisions may differ from the various programs on our campus. 
 
We miss each and every one of you and hope you are healthy and happy.  We look forward 
to seeing you all back in just a few short weeks.  Until then, be safe and wash your hands! 
 

 
Mr. DuPlooy   

 
 


